
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

September 1, 2024 
 
 

 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 636, Revive Us Again 
Hymn: 139, Leaning on the Everlasting Arms 
Missions Minute 
Prayer 
Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 
Hymn: 395, Standing on the Promises 
Testimony in Song: Rudy Regner 
Message: Pastor Ramler 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 

 

 

     
 

Sun 9/1            11:45 am Communion  

 12:15 pm Brown Bag Picnic Lunch 

 2:00 pm Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

Tues 9/3         12:30 pm Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

 7:00 pm Missions Committee Meeting 

Wed 9/4 7:00 pm AWANA begins 

Thurs 9/5 7:00 pm Ladies Bible Study at the Parsonage 

Sat 9/7 5:30 pm Volleyball in the gym 
 

 

 
 
  

9/8   Missionary Ellis Narcisse, SS, PM 

       4:45 pm  Choir Practice Resumes 

9/12       7:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

9/14       8:00 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

9/14     11:00 am  In the Streets 

 

 

 

          Announcements 
 

 

Brown Bag Lunch:  After the morning service TODAY we 

encourage everyone to meet together in the gym for a picnic lunch.  

There will be no evening service.  
 

Attention Ladies: There is a ladies' ministry survey on the back 

table.  Please take time to fill out the survey and return it in the box 

on the table TODAY.  We would love your feedback.  

 

Grandma's Friends: Grandma’s Friends Bible Study will resume 

on Tuesday, 9/3 at 12:30 pm at Bob Evans. 
 

 

AWANA:  Awana starts on Wednesday!  There is a streamlined 

process for returning families to check in on Wednesday 

evening.  Look for the registration table in the hallway by the 

school entrance.  New families can request a registration form in 

advance by email at awana@pbcmd.org, or they can fill one out on 

Wednesday evening. 

 

Ladies Bible Study:  Our Ladies Bible Study will begin Thursday, 

Sept. 5 at 7 pm.  We will meet at the Parsonage the first Thursday 

of each month. We will be studying Psalm 23 in depth.  If 

interested pick up a flier on the back table. 
 

 

Choir Resumes:  New choir members needed!  If you are able to 

carry a tune, please consider serving the Lord in this ministry. We 

will resume choir practice next Sunday, Sept. 8 at 4:45 pm.  Please 

see Daniel Griffin for details. 

 

In the Streets: Volunteers are needed to participate in our tent 

ministry during In the Streets, Sat., Sept. 14.  Please see the bulletin 

board in the lobby to sign-up for a 2-hour time slot.  See Jonny 

Rebert with any questions. 
 

Happy Birthday 

  

Sep 3  Skip Young    Sep 6  Theo Trietley 

Sep 4  Dave Hartung    Sep 9  Bonnie Pryor 

Sep 5  Cheryl Corselius    Sep 10 Jonathan Lea-Wilson 

 

   

 
 

  

 

       

                     

Sept 1 Sept 8 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Muniz Young 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

Harrells 

Toddlers** - C. Black Pearl A. 

Jude A. 

Shelly G. 

Hailey B. 

Nursery*   

Sunday School Elaine W. Franca A. 

Morning Worship Sara G. 

Jasmine V. 

Becky B. 

Jill B. 

Evening Service Pearl A. 

Pam W. 

Pearl A. 

Shelly G. 

Wednesday Sharon R. 

Hilary Y. 

Joyce S. 

Patty C. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

David & Emily Stephens – North Africa:  David writes, Thank you 

for your continued prayers.   I was able to make a short trip to a small 

town on the very edge of the Sahara desert to visit with some workers 

living there who are attempting to successfully share Christ, but 

finding receptive soil is nearly impossible.  The nearest (native) 

Christian has since moved away leaving an absolute dearth of Gospel 

presence. Many towns literally on the edge of the world are on the 

very borders of the gospel’s reach – “the uttermost part of the earth”.  

It remains our desire to one day leave our current city and make our 

way to such a place, to stake a claim where Christ has not yet been 

named.  We pray God gives us the wisdom and strength to both find 

and do His will.  We recently received good news:  Ivy’s ocularist said 

she seems ready now to get a prosthetic eye!  This was very exciting 

for Ivy who has been dealing with a rather obvious abnormality. This 

means that we need to plan a small trip back to the US in Dec.  Pray 

for God to give wisdom as well as His provision for the trip and actual 

prosthetic itself (about $4500).  Continue to pray for our church here, 

that God would heal wounds and develop strong bonds of love. 
 

 
 
 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving       $7,501.00    $51665.02 

Tithes & Budget Needs        $9,125.12    $73000.92 

Faith Promise Giving        $610.00    $4755.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs      $730.77    $5846.15 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Sunday School       85     Sunday Morning      123 

Sunday Evening       57 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for August 25, 2024 

Stewardship Report for August 25, 2024 

Special Coming Events 

mailto:awana@pbcmd.org

